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Strongly oppose taking more rights away from law abiding gun owners.  And why do 

politicians think that restricting our rights will reduce crime or making citizens safe.  

Bad people do not go through same process in gaining access to guns.....far from it!    

instead of attacking me why not concentrate on our homeless problems, drug 

problems, cost of living.  Maybe try and figure out why more people are leaving 

Oregon vs moving to Oregon.  Too much Government!   Please leave my 2nd 

Amendment alone!   


